
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

December 12, 2015
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn Hark!  the Angels Sing Hymn 122

Scripture Reading 2 Timothy 2:15
Theme Puzzling out Jeremiah Christine Bergen

Bible Study The Covenant Joe Bergen

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 

Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams

Hymn of Praise Joy By and By Hymn #430
Scripture Reading 1 Peter 1:6-7 Christine Bergen

Children’s Offering Aaron Stagg
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams

Offering Camp for Kids Christine Bergen
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671

Morning Prayer Christine Bergen
Special Music

Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

How to Live With Hope: 15. Joy in the Journey
Closing Hymn When We All Get to Heaven Hymn #633

Benediction Pastor Jason Williams

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   4:11 pm. Next Week:   4:13 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Ron Stagg 
Offering:       Church Budget 

Announcements
"Praise the LORD! I will thank the LORD with all my heart as I meet with his godly people." (Psalm
111:1 NLT) Happy Sabbath to each one and welcome to our worship services today. 

Prayer Ministry - Any prayer request cards can be placed in the prayer box in the foyer and will
be later distributed among our members to be prayed for. 

Recommendation of Church Board: To temporarily extend current church officers terms until the
completion of Church Nominating Committee work in early January. Vote to be taken today. 

Election of Organizing Committee (to start our Nominating Committee process): Today during 
announcement period. Please be present to participate in this important aspect of the church life. 

Sunset Calendars for 2016 are available in the foyer.

Devotional Books -  Today is the deadline to make your order for Devotional Books. Please
submit your pre-payment to either our assistant treasurer Justina Stagg after Sabbath hours this
evening, if you haven’t already cared for it. 

New Church Chairs Capital Campaign - We are now beginning to move on the action taken at
our Spring Business Meeting regarding new church chairs for our sanctuary. All members are
encouraged to donate to this campaign to reach our initial goal. Please mark your donation “Church
Chairs” on your envelope to support this cause. Follow the goal meter on our posters each month
to see our progress. Thank you. 

Women’s Bible Studies will resume this evening, Sabbath, December 12 at 4:00pm. All ladies are
invited to participate. A special ministry project will be engaged following the Bible study. 

Amalgamated Academy Breakfast Program Duty for our church is  December 14-18. Please
be a willing volunteer if you are asked to serve during one morning of the week. Thank you. 

“Unlocking Daniel” Bible Study will conclude on Tuesday, Dec. 15 at 7:00pm. Plan to come
together for a Summary Study on the Book of Daniel to close off our study of this amazing book. 

Next Fellowship Dinner: December 19

Next Sunshine Bands:  December 19 (CD) 

Adventurer Club will have its next club meeting Sunday, Dec. 20, from 11:00am to 1:00pm.

Depression Recovery Program Team Leaders meeting will take place Monday, December 21,
at 10:00am at the Miss ion Office in Mount Pearl. Please speak to Pastor Jason for more info. 

Bay Roberts Healthy Living Club meetings have now concluded for the Fall. Further
announcements about their start up will be shared in the new year. 

ADRA Canada has been working with refugees for years. Today, the world is seeing an
unprecedented number of refugees - 60 million, in fact. ADRA Canada has been working with
Syrian refugees in Lebanon, by offering educational opportunities to refugee children in Beirut. The
current project is a school building to help these children. If you would like to contribute to ADRA
Canada’s work with Syrian refugees, you can visit www.adra.ca/syriancrisis.  Every eligible dollar
will be matched by the government until December 31st. Thank you for your support. 

Remember in Prayer: Evangelistic ministry follow up; preparations for a new Church year; our
local church leadership;  sick, shut-in, and grieving members; the Holy Spirit’s outpouring.


